
POCONO MOUNTAIN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS 
                5520 MUNICIPAL DRIVE, TOBYHANNA, PA 18466- 570.894.8490 EXT 3 *FAX 570.894.8413 
 

May 19, 2025 

Dear Area Business Owner/Professional, 

On behalf of the Monroe County Council of Governments and participating townships, I am excited to extend 
an invitation for you and your organization to join us at our annual COG Golf Charity Tournament. This 
tournament is being held on Thursday, September 4, 2025 at the Glen Brook Golf Course in Stroudsburg, PA. 
We ask that you consider golfing in our tournament with other professionals and members of participating 
communities, Boards and Councils as well as consider one of the many sponsorship opportunities that are 
listed below.  

Why Sponsor with the Monroe County Council of Governments Charity Golf Tournament? 

By partnering with us, you will gain significant visibility and demonstrate your commitment to the community. 
Here’s how your support can make a difference: 

• Brand/ Firm Visibility: Gain exposure through various promotional channels, including event signage, 
media coverage, and social media campaigns, reaching a wide and diverse audience. 

• Networking Opportunity: By sponsoring and golfing in the tournament, you will be connected with 
other professionals and representatives from countywide municipalities which will allow you to discuss 
the services that you provide that would be beneficial to them and their residents.  

Sponsorship Opportunities 
 
We offer several sponsorship tiers to accommodate different levels of support: 
County Sponsor $1,000 

• 4 Golfers 
• Provided Business Card in Cart 
• Provided Banner in the Dining Room 
• Tee Sponsor Ad in Program 

Municipal Sponsor- $750 
• 4 Golfers 
• Provided Business Card in Cart 
• Provided Banner in the Outdoor Patio Area 
• Tee Sponsor Ad in Program 

Board Sponsor - $500 
• 4 Golfers 
• Provided Business Card in Cart 
• Listed in Program 

Tee Sponsor - $150 
• Tee Sponsor  
• Mention in Program 

Dinner Only- $35 per person 

• Dinner at Mullally’s Clubhouse Cafe 



We would be honored to discuss how your support can help us create an unforgettable 2025 Monroe County 
Council of Governments Charity Golf Tournament. Your partnership will not only enhance the success of our 
event but also leave a legacy for Monroe County. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at emasker@coolbaughtwp.org to explore sponsorship opportunities or 
to schedule a meeting. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to celebrate our Monroe County Council of Governments. Together, 
we will ensure the continued success of the Charity Golf Outing which benefits many countywide non-profit 
agencies.  

Sincerely, 

 
Erin Masker    
Monroe County COG Treasurer 
570-894.8490 ext. 3      

P.S. Early sponsors will receive special recognition and additional promotional benefits. Join us now to 
maximize your impact and visibility! 
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2025 Sponsorship Application 
 

Business Name/ Organization Name: 

____________________________________________________________  

Primary Contact: 

 __________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Please Check One: 

 
_______ County Sponsorship $1,000.00 

_______ Municipal Sponsorship $750.00 
 

_______ Board Sponsorship $ 500.00 

_______ Tee Sponsorship $ 150.00 

_______ Custom Sponsorship Amount $_____________ 

_______ Dinner Only $35.00 per person 

 

Total Sponsorship Amount: ____________ 

Please email your business logo to emasker@coolbaughtwp.org  

Mail your sponsorship application, and payment (business cards and banners for 
applicable sponsorships) to: 

Coolbaugh Township 
Erin Masker, Township Secretary  

5520 Municipal Drive 
Tobyhanna, PA 18466 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your continued support of our community. 
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